P-04-423 Brooklands Nursing Home - Correspondence from
Pembrokeshire County Council to the Clerking team,
05.08.2013

FAO Naomi Stocks
Dear Ms Stocks,

| refer to the letter dated 10 July (ref P-04-423) from the Chair of the Petitions
Committee to me. The letter was received here on 22 July.

There are no immediate plans to resubmit the planning application but it would be
premature to state that this option has been totally ruled out.

To outline the current position, | refer to the following answer by the Deputy Leader
at Council on 18 July to a similar question:-

"Since a request to defer consideration of the planning application was
refused by PCNPA, Officers of this Council have been considering several
options. The need for such a facility is not in dispute (and this was
acknowledged by PCNPA). Options include the potential to resubmit an
amended application or to seek an alternative site within the vicinity for a CA
Site on a similar scale."

Yours sincerely
B Parry-Jones

Chief Executive



